The proposed covered entryway is a
necessary feature of the property at 187w
100n. If this walkway remains uncovered it
poses a serious safety concern and risk to
the property owners who are senior
citizens and therefore more at risk for
serious health problems as a result of slips,
trips, and falls- the potential ice and snow
build up in this area also pose a risk to any
visitors if left uncovered.

Due to its orientation and the winter
climate native to this area, it is imperative
that this safety concern is addressed as
soon as possible to mitigate excessive snow
and ice build up, as a deterrent to slips,
trips, and falls that can prove hazardous to
health and overall safety.



